From:

To: PSC Executive Director
Subject: Case #2020-00290 Glen Nunn Request for Intervention
Date: Tuesday, October 20, 2020 3:26:34 PM

This is in response to proposed rate increase of water rates from $22.79 to $105.84 per month.
We feel this is ridiculous price increase as this is for water only no sewer and minor
improvements have been made. This is a small subdivision of mainly weekend only cabins
and trailers used only a few times a year at most and usually only for weekends then. Only a
handful of people live here year round, most are on fixed incomes and cannot afford an
enormous rate increase. Before Bluegrass bought the water district, the homeowners
themselves, through voluntary donations, which we contributed, bought a generator to use
during power outages as this is a shared well and was to be maintained by the water district
owner. The previous owner got a grant to update our system and we have been pleased with
upgrades and this was done with a flat rate of $22.79 per month.

Please intervene as this increase is just greedy and unjust.
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